
From: Joe Lusson 

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 4:28 PM 
To: Woulf, Mark; Parks, Timothy 

Cc: Zellers, Ledell; rentenmann; mwitzel-behl@madison.com; Rigina MacNaughton; Benjamin 
Roberts; Seth Wilson 

Subject: TLNA supports Pasqual's at Fyfe's 
  

Mark Woulf and Tim Parks, 
  
Please share this endorsement with members of the Plan Commission and 
Alcohol License Review Committee. 
Thank you 

--------------------------- 
  
The Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association (TLNA) Council on May 8 voted 
unanimously to support Pasqual's proposal for a restaurant in the former Fyfe's 
location, 1344-1356 E. Washington Avenue, including outdoor seating. The 
council is excited to see new life in this landmark building and also encouraged to 
see it occupied by a locally-owned business with deep roots in the community. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Joe Lusson, president 
TLNA 

  
cc: Ald. Zellers 

      Maribeth Witzel-Behl, City Clerk 

      Dirk Entenmann, TLNA business chair 
      Benjamin Roberts, Pasqual's 

      Riginia MacNaughton, Pasqual's 

      Seth Wilson, Pasqual's 
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